Early Notice: Please Mark Your Calendars
In Conjunction with Wisconsin Archeology Month –May 2011
*The Friends of Aztalan State Park & Wisconsin Archeological Society*
Will be celebrating the 200th birthday and works of Wisconsin’s preeminent scientist and ancient mound surveyor Increase A. Lapham with the first ever 
Increase Lapham Day @ Aztalan State Park
Sunday, May 22, 2011

Starting at 11:30 AM – Whenever
Join us for interesting site tours conducted by Increase Lapham expert and impersonator Robert Nurre.

Rob Nurre will take you back to the days in July of 1850 when Increase Lapham surveyed Aztalan and produced one of the sites most detailed maps still used by archeologist today to help interpret the site.

There will also be a pot- luck style cookout co-sponsored by the Wisconsin Archeological Society starting at 11:30 AM     If you would like-Please bring a dish, meat and buns, or drinks to pass.  
Increase Lapham was one of Wisconsin’s most important natural scientists. Lapham, a land surveyor by trade, became interested in Indian mounds as he encountered them while he surveyed and laid out the streets along the bluffs and river valleys in the new community of Milwaukee in 1836. With support from the American Antiquarian Society, Lapham pursued his interest by researching, mapping, and writing The Antiquities of Wisconsin, as Surveyed and described, which was first published by the Smithsonian Institution in 1855. This landmark book was the first attempt to systematically document the ancient earthworks in the State of Wisconsin, including his detailed description of Aztalan.

Increase Lapham spent the fourth of July in the year 1850 at Aztalan and made many early, interesting observations, and inquiries into the true nature of the Aztalan site. 
So please join us and relive those exciting days and witness Aztalan through the eyes of Increase Lapham.

The Lake Mills/Aztalan Historical Society Museum will be open this day too -This museum adjacent to Aztalan State Park displays many fascinating Aztalan artifacts collected on site by early Aztalan farmers.    

For more information please contact Kurt Sampson (President of Friends of Aztalan State Park) at 414-405-4367 or by email at ksampson2@wi.rr.com
Also check out www.aztalan.us for additional information and directions to the park     
